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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 10:22 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'DeLeon, Josepha'
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); 'David William'; 'Faulkner, Rick'; 

'Leonard, Nicklois L'; 'Vance, Richard'; 'Roberts, James'; 'Barnhill, Amy D.'; Weaver, Crystal 
(caweaver@blm.gov)

Subject: RE: Brine Water Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 1, 2019

RE: Brine Water Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 1, 2019 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5272. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II  
811 S First St. Artesia  
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:38 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Brine Water Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 1, 2019 
 

2RP-5272 
 
Did someone inform Chevron to stop sending our District II C-141’s through the District I gen. email 
address? 
 

Amalia Bustamante 
Oil Conservation Division-District II 
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 5:05 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: Brine Water Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 1, 2019 
 
This is a D2 spill 
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From: DeLeon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 1:46 PM 
To: James Amos <jamos@blm.gov>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, 
Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Macurdy, David William <david.macurdy@chevron.com>; Faulkner, Rick <Rick.Faulkner@chevron.com>; Leonard, 
Nicklois L <Nicklois.Leonard@chevron.com>; Vance, Richard <RVUD@chevron.com>; Roberts, James 
<jrde@chevron.com>; Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Brine Water Spill - CB SE 532/Patterson 257 - February 1, 2019 
 
Jim, as discussed attached is the C141 for the spill that occurred on February 1, 2019. 
 
Please note, the rig is still active at this 
site.                                                                                                                                               
 
 
Josie DeLeon, HES Specialist –  
Compliance Support – Environmental 
Chevron - MCBU 
(Carlsbad, Hobbs, Eunice, Vacuum, Buckeye Gas Plant) 
1616 W. Bender Blvd. 
Hobbs, NM  88240 
575-263-0424 
432-425-1528 - cell 
jdxd@chevron.com 
 


